
Copyright Registration Proposed Fee Increase 

 

Dear © Folks: 

PLEASE consider the small business person that is just trying to keep afloat during these trying times. 

I have been a freelance photographer since 1979 and have seen nothing but increases in “the cost of 

doing business”, while fees for my work have also been declining. 

 

I know that the Federal Government has not managed our money well, but please don’t penalize the 

small business person. Small business is the heart of what America stands for. PLEASE do not increase 

our registration fees. 

 

Thanks you, 

Brian Dressler 

President, Brian Dressler Photography, Inc. 

 


